
February 10, 2020 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary 

445 12 th  Street  SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Greetings, 

I write to you again as the person who requested in conjunction with IRSYA de 
Caguas the station WODB LP in Nov. From 2013 and who serves on the board of 
as secretary and legal representative. 

Recently Iglesia, Refugio, Sanidad y Adoración of Caguas WODB LP whose 
Facility Id is 194728 submitted amendments to the License Renewal under file 
number 0000105627. I submitted the Petition of Deny to you again and I attest that 
it has been and is the whole truth (that is why I accompanied it with The Afiidavid 
2270 of  Lic. Irializ Vélez Quiñones submitted in Rio Piedras, PR on 12/19/2019. 
The station has not been attended and has not served the interest of the Community 
of Caguas since the time it has been on the air (July 2016 at present) and now it is 
that Ms. Jacqueline Contés wants to make it look that everything is normal and that 
she is in control of the station when she knows very well that this has not been the 
case. 

 

Thank you again, 

Att. Miguel A. Mélendez 

radioplayer07@yahoo.com 

cantaresfm90.9@gmail.com 

Tel. 787-668-7399 

 

 

 


